
 

 

February 14, 2011 
 
 
 
 

The Honorable Ruth Teichman, Chairperson 
Senate Committee on Financial Institutions and Insurance 
Statehouse, Room 236-E 
Topeka, Kansas  66612 
 
Dear Senator Teichman: 
 
 SUBJECT: Fiscal Note for SB 136 by Senate Committee on Financial Institutions and 

Insurance 
 
 In accordance with KSA 75-3715a, the following fiscal note concerning SB 136 is 
respectfully submitted to your committee. 
 
 SB 136 would prohibit an individual who does not maintain the required personal injury 
protection coverage from collecting non-economic damages if the individual sustains injuries in 
an automobile accident.  The bill would apply to individuals whose insurance coverage has been 
expired for more than 30 days. 
 
 The Kansas Insurance Department indicates that SB 136 would have no fiscal effect on 
its operations. 
 
 
 Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 Steven J. Anderson, CPA, MBA 
 Director of the Budget 
 
cc: Zac Anshutz, Insurance Department  


